
From: Smith, Tim <tcsmith@greenvillenews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/29/2016 8:16:37 AM
Subject: Greenville News request

Chaney,

Can you tell me what the governor thinks about S1258, the Senate road-funding plan, now that it has passed 
out of the Senate?

Thanks!


Tim Smith

Senior Writer
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